
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Gardenrose Primary Open Day 
 
On Saturday 25th March, Gardenrose Primary will be hosting an open day for our community 
to commemorate the school prior to closure.  
 
Our doors will open for our families and the community at 10am and the events will run 
until 2pm. Please use the main entrance on arrival and exit. 
 
If you have any old pictures, old uniforms, yearbooks or anything from the past please hand 
it in to our front office with your name on it by Friday 17th March.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all there.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Fiona McDougall 

 

Fiona McDougall 
Head Teacher 
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